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Oppose CBO TRICARE Changes  Take Action!  

  

Oppose CBO's Dramatic TRICARE Cuts & Fees  

Several powerful Senators and Congressman have urged the dominant Super Committee to 

consider recommendations by the Congressional Budget Office that would bar retirees from 

using TRICARE Prime, raise TRICARE Standard fees by $3,500 a year, and more. 

This recommendation is different than that recommended by the President that TRICRARE 

for Life – beneficiaries – may have to pay an enrollment fee ($200 annually also.   As you 

can imagine – all earned benefits are under siege.  It is up to us to make sure that Congress 

and leaders in Washington, DC – do not change military and veteran earned benefits.  

  

Senator McCain was one of those offering support to reviewing TRICARE programs, and 

has raised the profile of CBO’s outrageous proposals and raised the risk that these CBO 

proposals will be offered by the Super Committee for congressional approval this year. 

Please use the attached letter to urge your legislators to reject these grossly inappropriate 

and disproportional financial penalties for military retirees and their families and survivors. 
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